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“Blackland customers,
It has come to our attention that RCH Water Supply Corporation issued a website notice to all their 
customers regarding a possible interconnect with Blackland Water Supply Corporation (“BWSC”). BWSC 
is always open to partnering with other developers and Water Supply Corporations to support the needs of 
the community, however, BWSC’s number one priority is BWSC’s customers. As such, BWSC wanted to 
be transparent with its customers. At this time, there are no proposals or active negotiations that 
have occurred outside of theoretical discussions regarding a possible future interconnect at an 
undetermined time with RCH. Several action steps would need to be taken prior to entering into an 
agreement with RCH to provide the interconnect, including but not limited to Board approval for the 
action and agreement. Should you have questions or be interested in any upcoming business of BWSC, 
please attend the next Board meeting, as we are always happy to have customers interested and involved.

BWSC appreciates your continued support.

Scott Muckensturm
Blackland Water Supply
General Manager
972-771-6375


	Local Disk
	file:///C/Users/Robin%20Mayall/OneDrive/Documents/BWSC%20Website%20Posting.txt


